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So far, things are going well at ExCEL.  The students were excited to return to 

school and quickly got used to the new routine.  The teachers and staff are also settling 

into their new routines.  Speaking of staff, they are the best and most dedicated to our 

students' academic and emotional growth.  Last month's average enrollment was 58 

students, and our 2-3 room and 4-5 rooms are still at maximum capacity.   
 As we plan for the upcoming academic year, I feel confident I have some of the best staff 
I have ever seen at ExCEL (which is saying a lot since I’ve been here since 2003) and some 

ExCELlent students ready to learn.   


